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Executive Summary 
The Department of Port Control is requesting the authority to enter into one or more 

professional service contracts to conduct an economic impact study of Cleveland 

Hopkins International Airport, for the Department of Port Control. 

 

Background/Purpose:  
The Department of Port Control is requesting the authority to enter into one or more 

professional service contracts to conduct an economic impact study of Cleveland 

Hopkins International Airport. The study will measure the economic value the airport 

is contributing to local and regional surroundings. 

 

With the Terminal Modernization Development Program underway, the Department 

will utilize the results of this study to ensure that the infrastructure needs of the airport 

will be met in order to serve passengers and support the local communities.  

 

Anticipated Cost:  
$500,000 

 


